
THE PREZ' NOTES - MAY 2022 
 
Well May All Ready? 
 
• Busy month, Brian Woods celebration of life, Classic Mountain Tour, Overdrive, cars to fix. 

The list goes on. 
• What a great meeting/visit, we all had thanx to Corrie and Colleen. Was like old times, 

Thank You Again. 
• Dennis has put a ton of work into the Revelstoke car show again. Most of us going have 

booked into the Regency downtown. Should be a good time. 
• Having been a hot rodder most of my life, I'm now doing restoration work on some of my 

Studes. Discovering the differences between Canadian and American Studes is pretty 
challenging. Buying stock parts is certainly different than making parts of your choice fit. 

• Having the Champ back on the road sure makes a trip to town more fun! However his 
appetite for premium fuel and the cost of it makes me choose how often that I take him!  

 
Hoping you all stay Covid free, See you on the road soon. 
 
The Prez 
 


